
WONDERFULLY MADE  
Date: January 20-21 
Time: Friday 6:30 pm-8:30 pm; Saturday 9:00 am-2:00 pm 
  
Content: 
Wonderfully Made - A weekend Human Sexuality event, previously known as Created by God. It 
is designed to help our young people understand the human body and changes they have or will 
be going through in early and mid-adolescence. We hope to give participants information, as 
well as practical ways to build a support team around them.  
  
Wonderfully Made de-emphasizes the lie that you are defined by your struggles or that your 
worth comes from your achievements or looks. Your identity comes from God. No matter what 
the other voices might say, God declares that you are lovingly and wonderfully made. 
  
Who is this for? 
Grades 5-6  
JANUARY 20: 6:30pm – 8:30pm 
JANUARY 21: 9:00am – 2:00pm 
These grades will meet Friday and Saturday. Leaders will include Rev. Jennifer Scott, Kathy 
Braem (from First UMC Coppell and a certified trainer), Beth Johnson, and Ezri Gomez.  
  
Grades 7-9 
JANUARY 21: 9:00am – 2:00pm 
These grades will meet Saturday only. Leaders will include Beth Johnson, Ezri Gomez, and 
older youth.  
  
Note: We would like more volunteers to help with meals and help as small group 
facilitators.  Facilitators should be open to listening to youth and enjoying their presence.   
  
Expectations: 
*Participants are expected to stay for the whole event. This sort of event does not lend itself to 
be a “come and go” style, both due to content and the trust built over time together.  
 
Cost: 
$20  
  
We will have a time with parents at the start and end of the event. We want to support your 
evolving relationship with your kids. Please plan to prioritize this.  As always, feel free to email, 
text or call with any questions.  **Please email Jennifer or Beth today so that the event has 
enough registered and we can allow our facilitator the time to prepare.   
  
-Rev. Jennifer Scott 
Minister of Children and Families 


